
 

Membership of Dundee U3A 

 
The membership year will commence on 1st September. Membership fees for the new session 
should be paid on or before this date. Fees not paid by the 30th September shall lapse and the 
member will not be entitled to attend any group until their fee has been paid.  
 
Members renewing must present proof of current membership to Group Leaders/facilitators at the 
start of the new membership year. Group members not able to show such proof after 30th 
September will be refused access to the group activities until membership can be demonstrated. 
 
Potential new members may, with the agreement of a Group Leader/facilitator, take part in two 
meetings after which they must either formerly join Dundee u3a or cease the activity. A new 
member who has applied for membership but not received their membership card by third meeting 
may attend at the discretion of the Group Leader. Thereafter they may not attend unless/until proof 
of membership can be demonstrated. 
 
 
Procedure for other U3A members to join 
 
Members of a U3A other than Dundee may join Dundee at a reduced rate, i.e. the standard fee 
minus a sum equal to the Third Age Trust membership fee and cost of Third Age Matters magazine. 
Proof of membership of another U3A must be presented to the Dundee Membership Secretary 
before membership is confirmed. 
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